(arbondale Community High School

EVERY STUDENT MATTERS, EVERY MOMENT COUNTS
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October 6, 2023

Dear CCHS Families,

We would like to invite you to attend Parent-Teacher Conferences at Carbondale

Administration Community High School on Thursday, October 26, 2023 from 4:00-7:00 p.m. and/or
— mpﬂm - Friday, October 27, 2023 from 12:30-3:00 p.m. Students will be dismissed at 11:45 on
October 27th. On these days, families will have the opportunity to meet privately with
Assistant Principal individual teachers about the academic progress of their student. Transportation is
Terica Doyle, Ext. 276 . . .
available upon request. If neither of these dates and times work to attend Parent-
Assistant Principal Teacher Conferences, please feel free to reach out individually to teachers whom you
AlCianden Rt Exe 24X would like to discuss your child’s progress through the first quarter of the school year
Assistant Principal with and they will set up a separate time to conference with you.

Joseph Williams, Ext. 219

Cariioilin Diedios CCHS will utilize an online appointment booking system called Meet the Teacher to

Ethan Graham, Ext. 255 schedule and track Parent-Teacher Conference meetings. This system will allow you to
Director of choose your own appointment times with individual teachers and then send
M;mffc“?;‘t‘"z‘n confirmation of the scheduled meetings to your personal email. Parents are not
birector of Athlctics required to conference with every teacher on their student’s schedule, and due to
Gwen Poore, Ext. 212 scheduling limits, we encourage parents to prioritize meeting with teachers with
whom they need to discuss any factors that are specifically interfering with their
Dcpartment Chairs child’s learning and growth.

Carcer Development
Dallas Terry, Ext. 211 . & » .
Appointments can be made beginning October 6, 2023 and will close on October 20,

Qmmclg““”, “'gi_ - 2023 at 5 p.m. Please visit: https://carbondalecommunity.meettheteacher.com/ to book
o your appointments. Information can also be found on our website. Login with the
i e following information:
English . .
Crystal Harsy, Ext. 253 Parent/Guardian First Name:
e Parent/Guardian Last Name:
Erik Berrey, Ext. 275 Parent/Guardian Email Address:
" Student’s First Name:
Mathematics
Brenda Berg, Ext. 261 Student’s Last Name:
Bivsical Bdsion Student’s Date of Birth: (mm/dd/yyyy)
Scott Hankey, Ext. 309
Science If you have any questions or need assistance with scheduling appointments or
e transportation, please contact the Principal’s Office, at 618-457-3371 extension 223,
Social Studi i
Br}n:lxc,“l;n.az49 and we will be happy to help.
JOZE‘T‘:;‘,;f‘;“;"I‘é We appreciate your continued support!
Student Activities .
Brandi Jones, Ext. 250 SInCErelY,
Wellness 5 e
Kim Wheeler, Ext. 275 Ryan Thomas, Principal
World Languages Attachment: Parent — Teacher Conferences: A Tip Sheet for Parents

Arnold Taylor, Ext. 275
1301 EAST WALNUT STREET = CARBONDALE, ILLINOIS 62901-5004
TELEPHONE: 618.457.3371 | FAX: 618.549.1686
www.cchs165.jacksn kl12.il.us



Harvard Family
Research Project

Parent-Teacher Conferences: A Tip Sheet for Parents

As a parent, you are your child’s first and most important teacher. You and your child’s school have
something in common: You both want your child to learn and do well. When parents and teachers talk
to each other, each person can share important information about your child’s talents and needs. Each
person can also learn something new about how to help your child. Parent-teacher conferences are a
great way to start talking to your child’s teachers. This tip sheet suggests ways that you can make the
most of parent-teacher conferences so that everyone wins, especially your child.

What should you expect?

» A two-way conversation. Like all good conversations,
parent-teacher conferences are best when both people
talk and listen. The conference is a time for you to
learn about your child’s progress in school: Ask to see
data about your child’s attendance, grades, and test
scores. Find out whether your child is meeting school
expectations and academic standards. This is also a
time for the teacher to learn about what your child is
like at home. When you tell the teacher about your
child’s skills, interests, needs, and dreams, the teacher
can help your child more.

» Emphasis on learning. Good parent-teacher
conferences focus on how well the child is doing in
school. They also talk about how the child can do even
better. To get ready for the conversation, look at your
child’s homework, tests, and notices before the
conference. Be sure to bring a list of questions that you
would like to ask the teacher.

» Opportunities and challenges. Just like you, teachers
want your child to succeed. You will probably hear

Checklist: Before the conference

v Schedule a time to meet. If you
can’t go at the scheduled time, ask
the teacher about other times.

v Review your child’s work, grades,
and progress reports.

v’ Talk with your child about his or
her progress in school.

v" Talk with others—family
members, after school staff,
mentors, etc.—about your child’s
strengths and needs.

v" Make a list of questions to ask
during the conference.

v" Think about ways you would like
to be involved in your child’s
learning so that you can discuss
them with the teacher.

positive feedback about your child’s progress and areas for improvement. Be prepared by
thinking about your child’s strengths and challenges beforehand. Be ready to ask questions
about ways you and the teacher can help your child with some of his or her challenges.

Continued >
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What should you talk to the teacher about?

» Progress. Find out how your child is doing by asking questions like: Is my child performing at
grade level? How is he or she doing compared to the rest of the class? What do you see as his or
her strengths? How could he or she improve?

» Assignments and assessments. Ask to see examples of “BE HEARD”
your child’s work. Ask how the teacher gives grades. Keep these principles in mind for
> Your thoughts about your child. Be sure to share your a great parent-teacher
thoughts and feelings about your child. Tell the teacher conference:
what you think your child is good at. Explain what he or Best intentions assumed

she needs more help with. Emphasis on learning

> Support learning at home. Ask what you can do at home

to help your child learn. Ask if the teacher knows of other Home-schoslcoliasoration

programs or services in the community that could also Examples and evidence
help your child. Active listening
» Support learning at school. Find out what services are Respect for all

available at the school to help your child. Ask how the
teacher will both challenge your child and support your
child when he or she needs it.

Dedication to follow-up

How should you follow up?

» Make a plan. Write down the things that you and the teacher will each do to support your
child. You can do this during the conference or after. Write down what you will do, when, and
how often. Make plans to check in with the teacher in the coming months.

» Schedule another time to talk. Communication should go both ways. Ask how you can contact
the teacher. And don’t forget to ask how the teacher will contact you too. There are many ways
to communicate—in person, by phone, notes, email. Make a plan that works for both of you. Be
sure to schedule at least one more time to talk in the next few months.

» Talk to your child. The parent-teacher conference is all about your child, so don’t forget to
include him or her. Share with your child what you learned. Show him or her how you will help
with learning at home. Ask for his or her suggestions.

For more resources on family involvement, visit www.hfrp.org.
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